SALT LAKE

SCHOOL for the PERFORMING ARTS

Teacher Student Success Act Framework

At Salt Lake School for the Performing Arts (SLSPA) we are committed to the success
and growth of all our students in both the arts and academics. In the 2023-2024 school
year SLSPA will begin providing Special Education services, Math and English courses,
and computer labs for students taking online courses. We commit to providing support
for special education students in general education classrooms and students
participating in online learning.

SLSPA will support students in the areas by:

e Hire and train 2-4 Success Coaches (paraeducators) to track student progress in
online courses and towards graduation.

e Prioritize data-driven instruction and provide support to paraeducators and
general education faculty to better understand Aspire+ test results.

e Provide professional development opportunities focused on teaching strategies
and collaboration among special education paraeducators and general education
faculty.

e Focus on students who need additional support in Math by providing tutoring
after school in groups and one-on-one support.



